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Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform our customers of a change to the TTS/TGS and VT Series 

Compressor discharge pressure/temperature (P/T) sensor. We previously announced in Bulletin B-CN-

302, that we implemented the P/T sensor on the TTH/TGH compressors first. There will be a transition 

period during this release where either current P/T sensor model 100037-1 or new model 100037-2 may 

be installed on the compressor. Please see the Summary section below for details on the approximate 

rollout dates. 

 

Below is a visual comparison between the discharge P/T sensors. 

 

Figure 1 – P/T Sensor Comparison 
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Summary 

The new discharge P/T sensors will be released for the rest of our compressor models. During this 

transition period, either current model 100037-1 or new model 100037-2 P/T sensor is acceptable for 

use. Please refer to the table below for the new discharge P/T sensor rollout dates. 
 

 

Compressor Models Date 

TTS/TGS  July 14, 2023 (Tallahassee) 

TTS/TGS July 19, 2023 (Haiyan) 

VT Series Anticipated mid-August 2023 

 

Action Required 

Use part number 100037-2 when ordering a replacement discharge P/T sensor for any TT Series or VT 

Series compressor.  
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Need Assistance  

For more information, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com.  
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